
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, April 14th. Welcome back from Spring Break!  
 
The Art Show is coming up soon, and all the info can be found on Facebook and Panther Google 
Classroom or outside the Art room.  
  
The Easter Egg Scavenger Hunt started today! All Easter Eggs are in the hallways – you will NOT need 
to go inside any classroom, the office, bathrooms, etc. to find an egg.  To participate, pick up a 
Scavenger Hunt Form outside of the Student Leadership room before school or during advisory. Turn 
your completed form into Mrs. Thompson as soon as you finish. The first 10 students to turn in the 
form with the correct number wins a prize. Go to the Panthers google classroom for the clues and 
hints. 
 
Members of the Panther Pack video team - please remember to go to room 128 tomorrow during 
lunch. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


